
 

Dear NAMI Dubuque Supporter: 

We thank you for partnering with us to further our mission in mental health advocacy! 

Your financial contributions support our local nonprofit and national efforts in the creation of 

new signature NAMI programming/presentations, providing free peer and family support 

services and advocating for mental health care across the United States.  

In this past year, NAMI Dubuque has found new partnerships within our Dubuque Community to 

further education on the benefits of peer support, and suicide awareness and prevention. We continue 

to share and speak at many area businesses, universities, medical clinics and participate in community 

outreach opportunities such as Changing Minds, where two of our Peer Support Specialists received 

awards for their efforts and dedication to mental health advocacy. 

Thanks to your support, NAMI Dubuque is becoming a household name and a “go-to” organization 

for public speaking engagements and resource sharing.  

As 2019 comes to end, we are reminded of the hard work and dedication that goes into serving those 

we care about. Our NAMI Dubuque state affiliate is 100% volunteer driven. Our programs, support 

groups, resource material and presentations are open and free to the public. Consider joining our 

mission to support, educate and advocate by becoming a member today. 

 

Please consider a year-end gift to NAMI Dubuque: 

NAMI Dubuque 

900 Jackson St Ste LL5-2B Dubuque, IA 52001-5006.  

(563) 557-6264 / namidbq@gmail.com 

 

Online giving and membership information is available at: https://www.namidubuque.org/donate 

 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to serving you in 2020! 

Britni N. Farber 

President & Volunteer, NAMI Dubuque 

president@namidubuque.org 
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